
    
 

 

 

March 17, 2025 

 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

The Detroit City Council adopted a resolution on July 25, 2017, that, in part, 
authorized expenditures from the Bridging Neighborhoods Fund by the Housing 
and Revitalization Department in adherence to the activities and programs 
identified. 

 

The Bridging Neighborhoods program, operating within HRD's Home Repair & 
Neighborhood Services Division, is requesting an amendment to the 2017 
resolution that authorized its creation. This action will enable the program to 
extend its provision of home repair and renovation services. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Rico Razo  
Chief of Home Repair & Neighborhood Services 
City of Detroit – HRD 
Office: (313) 628-1130  
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